
 
 

 

Oneida Field School: July 8rd – 15th, 2024                      
Colonial Impacts on Environmental Management 
 

University of Victoria Department of Geography & Oneida Nation of the Thames 

 

General Information 

Are you interested in immersing yourself in an intensive, experiential, field-based, and culturally-grounded field 
school in Southwestern Ontario? The Oneida Field School (Indigenous Knowledge, Mapping, and Environmental 
Stewardship) is based on the Oneida Territory, where students will camp around the nation’s Longhouse.  The class 
runs from July 8th -15th, 2024. The class is offered in partnership with the Oneida Nation in order to both map and 
outline strategies increasing food security and food sovereignty for the nation, as well as addressing the colonial 
impacts to the environment for Oneida. 

Eligibility e contact Dr. Mateer for more 
information on this). 

�x This field school will involve outdoor activities that will at times be physically demanding, such as hiking over 
rough or steep terrain. Applicants must mention if they have any accessibility needs that may affect their 
ability to participate in these activities, so that potential accommodations can be discussed. 

�x Finally, we ask applicants to answer several questions, which allows us to assess the fit of each applicant and 
what they could contribute to the learning and community-engaged experience. 

 
Application Requirements 
Please see the Application Form for all application instructions and requirements. 

 
If you have any further questions after reading the information in this package, please email jmateer@uvic.ca.  
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